
IMPORTANT DATES 

Friday, 01/31:  Celebrate Students Dress Down Day 

Friday, 01/31:  Family Movie Night, 6:30PM, Activity Center 

Week of 02/03:  Winter Clubs Start  

Monday, 02/03:  Last Day to Sign Up for Conferences 

Wednesday, 02/05:  Chinese New Year Celebration, 
3:00PM—4:00PM 

Thursday,  02/06:   Winter Conferences 12:00PM -
7:00PM; Dismissal for Students  11:30AM  WE WILL HAVE 
EXTENDED CARE AVAILABLE FROM 11:30 AM - 6:00 PM - - - - 
STUDENTS SHOULD BRING THEIR LUNCH AND A SNACK!!  

Friday, 02/07:  NO SCHOOL—Staff Development Day  

Friday, 02/14:  Valentine’s Day Out-of-Uniform, Red/Pink  

Monday, 02/17:  NO SCHOOL—President’s Day  

Wednesday, 02/19:  Dine & Share at Buona Beef, details to 

follow 

Thursday, 02/20:  School Board Meeting, 7:30PM, Activity 

Center 

Sunday, 02/23:  Family Mass, 10:00AM 

Donuts & Dialogue with Principal Folino:   11:00AM  

Tuesday, 02/25:  Mardi Grad Out-of-Uniform Day  

Wednesday, 02/26:   ASH WEDNESDAY—8:00AM MASS 

February Freeze / Re-Registration 

Re-Registration for the 2020-2021 School Year has begun!  Please stop by the office to sign your tuition contract for next school year. 
Re-registration consists of the annual $100 registration fee and completing the tuition agreement. 

DON’T  FORGET OUR FEBRUARY FREEZE SPECIAL! Register your child/ren for the 2020-21 school year by Friday, Feb. 28, and receive the 
FEBRUARY FREEZE - continue paying THIS year's tuition rates for NEXT year! ☺    

After February 28, the 2020-2021 tuition rates take effect, which represent a 3% increase from this year’s rates. 

Please stop by or call the office today to get your family registered for next school year! 

Don’t forget—if you are applying for Financial Aid for next school year, you will also need to fill out your  Grant & Aid  application on FACTS. 

Tax Statements:  Extended Care, Summer Camp, and Tuition 

Statements for Extended Care payments (as well as Summer Camp payments) are going home with students today, so please check your 
folders.  Your invoice for Before/After Care will also be attached to your tax letter this week.   

If you paid for Extended Care on FACTS, that will be listed on your tax statement through FACTS. 

Payment Summaries for Tuition Payments are now available on FACTS, via the “View Payment Summary” link.  Please log in to view/print 
your statement of  2019 tuition paid.   Because statements are available online, the school will not be sending separate statements  

Mandatory Winter Parent-Teacher Conferences, Grades PK—8, Thurs. Feb. 6, Noon—7:00PM 
Mandatory Parent-Teacher Conferences are on Thursday, February 6, from 12:00PM-7:00PM.  School will dismiss at 11:30 this day,  

followed by conferences (Extended Care is available. Students must bring lunch and snack). Sign up at:  https://signup.com/go/opiGAER 

See Reverse for Ferd Word! 

Rates for Extended Care on February 6 

Extended Care will be available on Thursday, February 6, until 6:00PM.  Since this day is a half day (11:30AM dismissal), students attending 
after care will need to bring both a lunch and snack.  The extended rates also apply, and are as follows: 

1 child—$16 
2 children—$24 
3 children -$30 

Thank you! 
Thank you to everyone who participated in Sunday’s Family Mass and Open House event!  It was great to see so many students, parents, 
and volunteers!  We appreciate everyone’s interest in our students’ education, and the hard work of so many talented students, parents, 

and staff members. 

https://signup.com/go/opiGAER
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...weekly spotlight on a word to know at St. Ferdinand School    by Principal Folino 😊    Jan 30 2020 

 
 

C E L E B R A T I O N 
 

These things I have spoken to you, that my joy may be in you, and that your joy may be full. 
- John 15:11 

 
Wow!  What an amazing week it has been at St. Ferdinand School!  Starting 

with the throngs of school families, interested parishioners, old friends, and even a 

few new faces that roamed our school hallways at Sunday’s Open House, it was 

wonderful to kick off the week on such a strong note showing off our students’ 

wonderful classroom projects and interactive displays to the community!  Then, 

through your generosity with bringing in travel-sized toiletries, Monday was a day 

of service to those less fortunate in our community with the creation of Blessing 

Bags for the needy.  Our very own St. Ferdinand Parish Food Pantry will help to 

disperse some of those bags.  Tuesday brought with it the praying of the World 

Mission Rosary to remember poor nations around the world.  Older students took 

turns leading the school community in the prayers for each bead, while the younger 

grades presented beautiful roses to Mary.  Celebrating our fantastic faculty and 

stupendous staff comprised Wednesday’s activities, and today, Thursday, students 

at all grade levels are experiencing ​Junior Achievement ​presentations about 

commerce and economics by morning and religious vocation presentations by 

afternoon.  What new windows to their future worlds are being opened to them 

today!  Tomorrow, students will round out the week by celebrating THEMSELVES 

through an out-of-uniform day and some special surprises.  (Don’t forget to sign up 

for Family Movie Night tomorrow and have the kiddos come in pajamas!) 

There is so much good to ​C E L E B R A T E ​at St. Ferdinand School!  Thank 

you for all you do to make SFS worth celebrating!  
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